August 14, 1373

HAiss Ananid Xeljikian

1 St, Elmo Road

Worcester, Massachusetts 01601
Dear Miss Xeljikian:

We gratefully acknowledge your contribution
of $25.00 to the Stewardship Program

It is our hope that you will wish to join
our Stewardship Program at some later date, in
the meantime we sincerely appreciate your interest,

Best wishes, Please find receipt #16948
enclosed.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian
Executive Director
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